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After School Exit Safety Procedures 
 
Monday | Rāhina 22 March 2021 
 
Kia Ora, Mālō e lelei, Talofa lava, Kia Orana, Bula vinaka, Kumusta, Mingabala, Salam 
 
We have been reviewing our school site safety procedures.  Thank you parents/whānau for working with us, 
we really appreciate your support and understanding. 
 
So that all students are safe, for your safety and to avoid dangerous congestion, please read the below:  
 
1.  School finishes at 3 pm  
 
Room 5 to Room 1 students will exit out their classroom front doors. 
Room 6 to Room 9 and Te Puna Wairua students will exit out from the door next to Room 1 bay. 
 
**Older siblings can collect younger siblings from the bay areas. 
 
 **Parents can collect students from outside Room 1 to Room 5 bay areas.  Students can wait for 
parents/whānau in these sheltered areas. 
 
**NO students will exit from the reception office door to the car park. 
 
Tripoli Rd:  
Students will exit with the same routine as #1 above, up to the paths and zebra crossing.  Thank you for doing 
this already. 
 
Benghazi Rd: 
Same routine as #1 above but students will walk along past R2, R3, R4, R5 classrooms, the Hall and the bike 
container shed, using the path out to Benghazi.  Thank you for doing this already. 
 
Alamein Rd: 
Only those students who need to, will exit from the sliding doors, walk along the path, all the way to the mini 
zebra crossing, stay on the path, out through to the gate.   
 
**Parents please avoid parking on this road and collecting your children from this road, it is narrow and there 
is no zebra crossing.  It is unsafe to call children across the road, walk between parked cars, park in driveways, 
back out of driveways, do U-turns or double park. 
 
Staff will help to re-teach these safety routines and we will continue to review our site safety, especially with 
the future new school building.  The future entrance is planned for Tripoli Rd, so it is good to get into these 
safety routines now. 
 
Thank you so much for your support and understanding, let’s continue to be travel-wise J 
Mauri Ora 
 
Dr Deanna Johnston 
Principal | Tumuaki 


